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1. Recommendation 
 
It is recommended that the Council notes a variation to the Mayoral Scheme of 
Delegation. 
 

2. Summary 
 
The attached variation to the Scheme of Delegation was agreed by the Mayor 
on September 2 2020. 
 
In agreeing the variation, the Mayor reiterated the Council’s commitment to 
recruit more Black, Asian and minority ethnic school governors to better 
reflect Lewisham’s diverse borough. To monitor progress of this, termly 
reports will be presented to Mayor and Cabinet on school governor 
nominations.” 
 

Outline and recommendations 

Members are asked to receive notice of a variation to the Mayoral Scheme of 
Delegation agreed since the last meeting. 

Variation to the Mayoral Scheme of Delegation 
 

Date: 21 October 2020 
Key decision: No  
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